
 

 
George Floyd. Ahmaud Arbery. Breonna Taylor. 

These are the names of just the most recent people in the Black community who 
have died as a result of racism and violence.  It has become abundantly apparent that 
we, as the Canton Teachers Association, cannot remain silent. We stand together in 
support of the victims of racial injustice and support Black families across America. We 
do not tolerate institutional racism, social injustice, or systemic oppression.  It is our 
duty to listen to and to educate our students and communities on issues of oppression 
and racial injustice.  Now is the time for us to work together to create a more equal and 
just world.   The Canton Teachers Association stands in support of our students, 
families, and educators of color.  We SEE you, we HEAR you, we SUPPORT you, and 
we STAND with you.  

BLACK LIVES MATTER. 
 
 
 


